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Irving Anaya

From: michaeljrichardson@verizon.net
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 8:28 AM
To: Irving Anaya
Subject: APN: 7263-016-003, 2556 E. 3rd Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

‐EXTERNAL‐ 

 
To the Cultural Heritage Commission:  
 
I'm in support of this and all projects to improve the neighborhood and increase the square footage of habitable space to 
accommodate more people. Since water is scarce the backyards are becoming useless and should be built on as the 
State of California has indicated. I'm also  
in support of any improvements that reduce the energy consumption of antiquated housing. I support building as it 
increases the City's tax revenue and provides jobs to people who need them. 
 
With thoughtful consideration, 
 
Michael J Richardson 


